
Official Rules and Regulations 
 
The sponsor of THE GAME Split The Pot Raffle is the Catholic Education Foundation, Inc., of 
Louisville, Kentucky (“CEF”), a 501(c)3 organization located at 401 West Main Street, Suite 806, 
Louisville, Kentucky 40202; Kentucky Gaming License #: ORG0002777.  The location of the 
drawing is 428 South Fourth Street, Suite 252, Louisville, KY.  All proceeds of the raffle will benefit 
CEF.   
 
THE GAME Split the Pot Raffle tickets will be sold from August 20, 2025, at 10:00 AM EDT until 
September 25, 2025, at 2:00 PM EDT.  The drawing will take place on September 26, 2025, at 10:35 
AM EDT on CEF’s Facebook Live page which can be accessed at www.facebook.com/ceflou .  The 
winners will be announced at that time.   
 
Tickets are $25 each and you must be 18 years or older to purchase.  There is no limit on the 
number of tickets purchased by a single individual. An email for your purchase of raffle ticket(s) 
will be sent after the purchase with your raffle number(s).  Residents in the continental US, where 
not prohibited by law, are eligible. An affidavit of eligibility may be required from the winner. 
Foundation employees and their immediate family members (family members living in the same 
home) are not eligible to purchase tickets. 
 
The raffle prize will be fifty percent (50%) of the gross revenue of ticket sales.  The prize is not 
transferable and will be paid by check to the winner.  The winner is responsible for any applicable 
taxes.  The winner has thirty (30) calendar days from the announcement to claim the prize. 
 
By purchasing a ticket, each Ticket Holder releases the CEF, its directors, officers, employees, and 
agents from any and all liability for injuries, losses, or damages of any kind and agrees to hold 
CEF harmless from any and all losses, damages, rights, and claims by participation in THE GAME 
Split the Pot Raffle.  Each ticket holder agrees to his or her name, photograph, voice, and/or likeness 
being utilized for advertising and publicity purposes without prior approval and without 
compensation to the ticket holder.  Additionally, purchasing a ticket provides consent to opt in 
and receive marketing emails and solicitations from the CEF. 
 
Per the Internal Revenue Service, ticket purchases do not qualify for charitable deductions. 
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